
Community and Economic Development

Hampton Housing Needs 
Survey

We want to know what you think!

The city of Hampton is participating in Iowa State University Extension and Outreach Community and Economic 
Development (CED) unit’s Rural Housing Readiness Assessment (RHRA) Program. A local housing steering 
committee will be participating in an educational session and a strategic planning session with CED specialists to 
create a vision and an action plan to address housing needs in Hampton.

Gathering your input is an important part of this process and your ideas about housing needs 
are valuable to the Hampton housing steering committee, so we are inviting you to take a few 
minutes to complete a brief online survey.

The survey is sponsored by the City of Hampton, the Iowa Finance Authority, and Iowa State 
University Extension and Outreach Community and Economic Development.

Questions? Contact Ron Dunt at rdunt@hamptonia.us.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. For the full non-discrimination statement or accommodation 
inquiries, go to www.extension.iastate.edu/diversity/ext. 

Scan here to 
take the survey:

mailto:rdunt%40hamptonia.us?subject=
http://www.extension.iastate.edu/diversity/ext

